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Homemakers took a trip to Hardin County Extension Office to visit the Quilt Show! 
We then had a picnic at Lincoln’s Homeplace in Hodgenville KY! 



What else has Katelyn done in September ?

LEAP with Head Start and Little Lambs 
Senior Center 
Just Family Adult Day 
In person and Zoom Trainings 
FCS Staff Meetings 
Cooking from the Calendar 
Planned, Planned, Planned! 

September Recap 
The month of September has been a little crazy and busy but in a good way! I am

glad to be back full time and to begin offering more classes to everyone! 

During September, I took a group of Homemakers to the Hardin County Extension
Office to visit the Quilt Show that they were hosting! I have never seen so many

beautiful quilts in my life. I added a few photos of my favorite quilts that were on
display. Along with quilts, they had a large amount of vendors there selling

everything from fabric, patterns, to vintage sewing machines. We finished off the
trip by having a picnic at Abraham Lincoln’s Homeplace! 

Not pictured, we had a Cooking from the Calendar class that had the recipes from
August and September demonstrated. Those recipes were Peanut Butter Oatmeal

Cookies and Ramen Skillet Dinner. Everyone had good reviews although it was a
little on the spicy side! 

This is a busy month of activities so make sure that you reserve your spot for a
class or meal and put all these dates in your calendar so that you won’t forget

anything fun!  

Students with
LEAP assembled
their own yogurt

sundaes after
reading the book
“Rodeo Ron and

His Milkshake
Cows” 





KEHA Homemakers Week: October 13-19 2024 

Homemakers Week Programs (Flyers shown below): 
Monday, Oct. 14- Cybersecurity Lesson with Tim Carpenter 

Tuesday, Oct. 15- Homemaker Brunch 
Wednesday, Oct. 16- Historical Walking Tour with Carolyn Scott 

Friday, Oct. 18- Cooking from the Calendar 



“You do laundry for the people you love, including
you.” says Patric Richardson, the Laundry Evangelist.
The tv host and author of Laundry Love: Finding Joy in
a Common Chore will join us direct from his laundry

room for an engaging one-time event for the next
session of Big Blue Book Club! On November 7, 2024,

at 6:00 pm central/7:00 pm eastern, Patric will return
to his Old Kentucky home via Zoom to answer all your

laundry questions, just as he does in his Mall of
America store in Minnesota or on “The Laundry Guy”
tv show. Register at https://ukfcs.net/BBBClaundry.

First 200 people who register will get a free copy of
the book. Registration is required to receive the Zoom

link. 

If you haven’t already make
sure you come in and pay

your dues for this year! You
don’t want to miss out on all

the Homemaker Fun! 

Homemakers are having a
competition on who can fill
those passport books up!

Visit the most places in KY
that fit those categories and

you may receive an incentive! 

This competition runs from
July 1 2024-June 30 2025. 

Only 1st and 2nd place
winners will be chosen. 
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